
Black River Valley Four Wheeler Club, Inc
Meeting Minutes
September 7, 2024

Raven Acres Cabins and RV Resort

President Mike Leviker called the meeting to order at 9:00 am followed by the Pledge.

Treasurer Report - Gretchen Lane provided copies of the August Treasurer's report and stated
that our current balance is $20237.82 ($6000 of that amount is the Yamaha Grant designated
for signs). Motion made by Mike Mabunay to accept with a second by Scott Hunt. Motion
carried. The annual budget was made available for anyone who wanted a copy.

Secretary report - Christina stated we currently have 611 members and at this time last year we
were at 627. The total for 2023 was 662. We are still looking for a secretary. Scott Hunt, Doug
Dietrich, Dennis Rice and Mike Mabunay said they would be interested in being board
members. We will need a Vice President. Copies of the August meeting minutes were
provided. Motion made by Neil Pepper with a second by Glen Terhune to accept the minutes.
Motion carried.

Vice President - Mike Mabunay - Store proceeds since August 2023 is $45.00. Will look at local
places to possibly purchase apparel at a lesser cost.

President Mike Leviker - Old business - Officer and Board of Directors insurance will be $712 for
the renewal. This is an increase of $8.00 over the cost of last year. Motion by Debbi Owens
with a second by Steve Demko to accept. Motion carried.

President Mike Leviker- New business - Bald Mountain trail is closed for the season. October
15th the off road trails close but the roads will remain open. Singing Waters will have their
ribbon cutting on September 11th at 11:00 am. Picnic will be October 5th at the Glenfield Fire
Hall. Tom Lane said the club will provide hot dogs, rolls, chips, condiments, paper products,
flatware, water and coffee. Everyone attending is asked to bring a dish to pass. The club is
going to have a drawing for a chainsaw with case and oil at the October meeting.

The $50.00 gift certificate to Raven Acres was won by Dennis Rice.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:48 am. Motion made by Doug Dietrich with a second by Scott
Hunt.

Respectfully Submitted
Christina Meagher, Secretary


